
Nature & Birding Group: Chirps & Tweets 
 
   
 
 
 
 
Our next gathering on Tuesday, 18th September 2018 will be a visit to the 
Walter Sisulu Botanical Gardens, departing from the Clubhouse at 
9.30am.  Entry to the gardens on Tuesday is free for senior citizens, and 
if needed shared transport will be arranged. It is suggested we return mid-
afternoon, with lunch either in the restaurant or bring your own picnic 
goodies. Please call or SMS if you wish to join us. 
 
Bird Walk. 
The first of the summer series of early morning walks at Random Harvest 
Farm Nursery will be on Saturday, 22nd September 2018.  The cost is R155 
per person which includes welcoming coffee / tea and rusks and buffet 
breakfast. If needed shared transport will be arranged, departing from 
the Clubhouse at 6.00am.  As advance booking is essential, please call or 
SMS if you would like to come along. 
 

Important: All residents are welcome 
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Ext. 101  
Mobile 083 626 5121 


